CFMEU Construction Division National Executive Statement re James Hardie August 25, 2004 
The CFMEU Divisional Executive 

· Condemns James Hardie for its disgraceful attempt to evade its moral obligations to victims of asbestos. 
· Rejects the shabby proposal being promoted by James Hardie to remove victim's common law rights and to impose the company's obligations on the community as completely unacceptable. The union will campaign strongly against any attempt by State and/or Federal Governments to absolve Hardies of its obligations to victims. 

· Calls on respective governments to pass legislation to prevent Hardies from hiding behind the corporate veil. 

· Demands that James Hardie take responsibility for removal and remediation of sites contaminated by its hazardous asbestos products. 

· Urges construction workers, contractors, clients and consumers to consider exercising their right to refrain from using James Hardie products until such time as the company meets its obligations in full. 

· Intends to continue and extend a campaign of education, publicity and other lawful direct action about the action of James Hardie amongst the membership and the broader community. 

· Commits to participate in rallies in capital cities on September 15 to coincide with James Hardie's Australian shareholder meeting as well as endorsing a delegation to the Netherlands to take up the issue with shareholders of the parent company at its AGM. 

· This campaign will include liaison with international union and social groups, particularly with the AFL/CIO and its affiliates in the USA, Hardie's biggest market. 
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